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21st November 2023 
 

Dear Parents / Guardians,  
 

Aladdin Pantomime 
 
On Tuesday 28th November we have a very special treat for children in our Reception 
classes through to Year 4. Stage-ed is coming in to perform a pantomime…oh yes they are! 
 
This Aladdin pantomime has been specially written by a storyteller that has appeared in 
productions of The Gruffalo and Room on the Broom.  
 
The children will love this experience and it all starts off with the famous ‘Stage-ed’ warm 
up that will have their heart rate pumping and get them involved in the action right from 
the start. 
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £1 to help towards the cost of the pantomime’s 
which can be paid for via Arbor. If you have any issues accessing Arbor, you can also make 
a payment via the main office.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the school office on 0121 716 0444 
or email enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr Williams 
Headteacher  
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